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Bridport Primary Book Fair 

 
Come along and grab a bargain by  

supporting our book fair! 

 
School Library 

Monday 22nd May – Thursday 25th 
May 

 

Yesterday Grade 3/4A and 3/4B travelled to Hagley Farm 
School as part of their Biological Science enquiry. They had an 

amazing day and had the opportunity to take part in a pond 
study, explore life cycles of animals and experience many other 

interesting farm related activities. 



 




